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PCN725: Carling RLD Dimmer Switch Stop Ship 
Issue Date: December 12th, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of a product change affecting item(s) you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. We 
appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Sr. Manager, Product Management 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• We have temporarily stop shipping the attached list of dimmer switches due to supply chain 
interruptions of two board-level components (Microcontroller/MCU & EEPROM). 

• The current Microcontroller & EEPROM lead time have increased to 52 weeks from our 
supplier, preventing us from meeting production committments. 

• We have identified replacements with lower operating temperature ranges (85 C vs previous 
component temperature range of 125 C) which results in lower output current capability 
and/or a lower operating temperature range due to internal temperature rise above 
component operating limits. 

• This stop-ship is effective immediately and until originally specified components are obtained. 

• Additional testing, including maximum dimmer operating range, with the replacement 

components is in progress and we will provide detailed test results within the next 5 weeks. 

• If able, adjust request date for open orders on the attached parts to 12/1/23. 

• If earlier fulfillment is required, finished goods utilizing identified deviations can be arranged on 
an order-by-order basis with your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. 


